



On behalf of the Billie Renfroe Chapter, we thank all members and friends, for your constant support and wish you' all a safe, healthy, and happy Spring Break. With that said, we will not be holding a meeting this month so that everyone can enjoy this amazing time of year with their families as they take Spring Break vacations. Keep an watchful eye to the sky as Spring brings thunderstorms. We will return to an inperson meeting for April. Happy Spring Break!!!!

Want to thank everyone who was able to attend our Sweetheart Luncheon last month. It was a good time had by all. Hope you consider attending future meetings. Know that you are missed!

## Respectfully, CMSgt (Ret) Terry A. Ferguson

Secretary, Billie Renfroe Chapter

**Chapter Web Site** 



Billie Renfroe Chapter, 824 Lionel Way, Fort Worth, TX, 76108 (817) 793-4433, afsfabillierenfroe.com







Billie Renfroe Chapter | 824 Lionel Way, Fort Worth, TX 76108

Unsubscribe ferg5256@aol.com

<u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>

Sent by ferg5256@aol.com in collaboration with

